
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

June 21, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Initial Response of Puget Sound Energy to Notice of Opportunity to File Written 
Analysis and Comments on Effects of Draft Rules – Docket UE-210183  

Dear Director Killip, 

On May 30, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(Commission) issued a notice seeking quantitative analysis from the utilities on effects of the 
draft rules under consideration in this docket (Notice). The Notice requested extensive analysis 
by June 21, 2024. Puget Sound Energy has been unable to complete this analysis and may submit 
a supplemental filing at a later date.  

If you have questions about this filing, please contact Brett Rendina, Regulatory Affairs 
Initiatives Manager, at 360-294-9558 or Brett.Rendina@pse.com. If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at 425-462-3051.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  

Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com
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